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Dear Friends and Family, April 15, 2014 
  

Thank you so much for being faithful in your prayers and financial support. This year our church theme is found 

in 2 Corinthians 5:7 – “Living by Faith.”  We are anticipating learning more about the importance of walking by faith and 

how we can increase our faith. 
 

UPDATE ON SOUL WINNING:  This year has already started with fruit, and we are so very 

thankful for it! Three people have trusted Jesus Christ as their Saviour since our last letter.  

One of them is very special to me as he is my first convert here in Ireland. A man named 

Mmoloki contacted Pastor Ledbetter. Dan Eberly, another missionary working with Pastor 

Ledbetter, set up a meeting with Mmoloki, and we had an opportunity to talk to him about 

the Gospel. He was eager to hear what the Bible said, and he accepted Christ right in the 

midst of a busy coffee shop! Mmoloki is from Botswana and is in Ireland studying at the 

Cork University. He has been coming faithfully every Sunday morning, most Sunday 

evenings, and to the Bible Study on Wednesday. I have started discipling him with a great 

discipleship course that Pastor Ledbetter has written. Mmoloki has such a hunger to learn 

about God!   Please pray that he will continue to grow spiritually and that I will have 

wisdom as we go through the course.  

 On March 8th, I had a meeting with those who are involved with our church-wide soul winning to share my 

vision and plans for this year. It was amazing to see 23 people come out!  I am so thankful for those who faithfully give 

their time to tell others about Jesus Christ and for the opportunity to be a part of leading this ministry. So far we have 

seen one person get saved and have several call-backs to follow up on.     
 

UPDATE ON MINISTRY EVENTS:  Jennifer and I concluded teaching Sunday School for the first two months of the year. 

We truly enjoyed our time with the children. We had an average of 29 with a high day of 33 

and 8 visitors.    

 In November of last year, Jennifer was asked to direct the Ladies Ministry. She has 

done a wonderful job, and I am very proud of her as this is her first time heading a ministry 

like this. On April 5th, she organized a Mother and Daughter High Tea. A High Tea is a 

traditional outing here with fellowship along with sandwiches, scones, and other pastries. 

The High Tea was a wonderful opportunity for mothers and daughters to spend time 

together and for the ladies to get better acquainted. Fifty-four ladies attended the event, and 

several new visitors were able to hear the Gospel. Please continue to pray for Jennifer as she 

leads this important ministry. 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS:  This Spring, we have several exciting events planned.  The first is our 

Resurrection Service as we celebrate our Lord rising from the grave!  The second is our 

annual Men’s Camp. Last year we had over 60 men attend, and we are anticipating even 

more this year!  At the Men’s Camp we will be learning about the life of Lot and how his wrong decisions affected his 

life! Third, on June 8th, Bible Baptist Church of Ballincollig will be celebrating its 20th year anniversary.  We are praying 

for a record attendance and many souls saved! 

 

Thank you so much again for making it possible for us to minister here in Ireland. Your sacrifice of time, money, and 

prayer is a great blessing to us and to the Lord. It is your part that enables us to preach the Gospel here in Ireland.  

Your Missionaries in Ireland, 
 

Andrew and Jennifer Day 


